
 
 

 
 
Since 1979 Children’s Therapy Center has been devoted to serving children with special needs and their 

families.  We welcome and serve all families, and we celebrate the differences that make each family 
unique.  We recognize the importance of parents, family and other caregivers in child’s success.  As an 
inclusive health care and learning institution in our community, Children’s Therapy Center is designated 
as a Sensitive Location.  

As a Sensitive Location, we expect federal authorities not to conduct immigration raids on any of our 
properties. 

As a Sensitive Location, this is what you can expect from Children’s Therapy Center: 

• Children’s Therapy Center will provide a safe place for children with special needs and their 
families to learn and grow. 

• We welcome people of all races, nationalities, ancestries, religious affiliations, gender 
identities, sexual orientations, marital statuses, abilities and backgrounds to participate in our 
programs.    

• We will protect your privacy. 
• We will not ask you or your visitors for your immigration or citizenship status, or your country of 

origin. 

If you have questions about Children’s Therapy Center’s Sensitive Location designation, please contact:        

Barry Gourley 
Chief Executive Officer  
253-216-0770 
 

or 
 

Lindsay Baker 
Director of Human Resources and Administrative Operations 
253-216-0894 
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